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President’s Message

Greetingsto all Members and well wishers.

APCRI was formed 13 vears back by a group of doctors working in the field of Rabies prevention. At present
many doctors and professionals working in the field of Rabies prevention and control are members of this
organization. APCRI members have been associated with landmarks like WHO- APCRI National Rabies
Survey, discontinuation of NTV and introduction of CCVs in our country, introduction of IDRV in the country

and training of doctors and para-medical personnel in IDRV and PEP

Sympathy and love towards animals , including dogs, is inbuilt in Indians. It is hoped that the plight of
animal bite victims and Rabies patients will be kept in mind before planning and implementing legislations on
Animal Welfare.

This year the Annual Conference of our Association, APCRICON 2011 will be held at Chennai on 9* and

10" of July. APCRI members are invited to participate in this Conference and share their experiences and

views.The deliberations will helpus in moving forward towards the goal of a Rabies free India.

With best wishes,
Date: 31" January, 2011 Dr.G.Sampath
Place: Hyderabad A President, APCRI




